

30th November 2017

<u>Christmas Jumper Day</u> Friday 15th December 2017

Dear Parents/Carers.

On Friday 15th December, Y6 pupils would like to wear Christmas jumpers to help raise money for our school charity this year (Cancer Research UK).

Children will be asked to bring a small donation if they wish to participate in the fundraising event. Pupils without a special Christmas jumper may decorate their own clothes with tinsel or other festive additions.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Mr Bagguley and Ms Marron

Year Six teachers